June 2024 Board Report

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High School Principal

School Improvement
e [ eadership Teams will focus on the following items next year for school improvement and student

achievement.
Building Leadership Team Instructional Leadership Team
e Improving School Culture and Climate e Improvement of Instruction
e Pretzel Success - Freshman Transition e C(ollege and Career Readiness
e NBHS Multi Tiered Systems of Support- e NBHS Multi Tiered Systems of Support -
Behavior Academic

Curriculum and Instruction
e Mr. Viola, Mrs. Larson, and I met with LLCC administrators to discuss their dual credit offerings in order to
expand our options for students. They have a proposal that would allow a student to have completed an
Associates Degree by the time they graduate high school. There is a lot to be worked out, and some of our
current offerings align with what students would need to take. One course we are looking at is the FYE (First
Year Experience) that would be offered to 9th/10th grade students that are in Driver’s Education as the
corresponding course and we would replace Research. We have started the process of getting instructor
approval through LLCC.
Assessment
e The state accountability assessments are changing next year for high school.
o 11th grade - ACT
o 10th grade - preACT/Securel0
o 9th grade - preACT/Secure 9
o The ISA will no longer be given to 11th grade students. They will be tested for science on the ACT.
Pretzel Positives
NBHS Student Shout Outs
e Miley Crow received recognition at the State FFA Convention for her State Degree
NBHS Staff Shout Outs
e Shout out to Mrs. Pecoraro, Mr. Bandy, and Ms. Spann for helping out with the fair parking and earning some
money for our PBIS Team!
Recommendations:
Lists of Books from Ms. McGuire and Mrs. McClarey that need disposed of




24.25 NBHS Handbook
Updates to the NBHS Club/Organization Handbook for Sponsors

Prom Coordinator Job Description



